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13th March 2019/173 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last Week 
 
The children enjoyed their first day back after the half-term break. They were excited to see each other again and 
engage in some exciting learning. 
 
This week 
 
We will be continuing the theme of Artists, with the students creating their own artwork on canvases in the afternoon 
sessions. Year 6 will also begin their booster sessions in the afternoon to help them with their SATS. 
 

 
 
Coffee Morning 
 
The parents and carers termly coffee morning will be on Saturday 23d March. It will begin at 9:45am and end at 
10:15am.  We look forward to seeing you there when we will be able to discuss the many excellent things taking place 
at SHINE, which help your child's progress. 
 
Reminder 
 
Please arrive no earlier than 9:50am for registration. Lessons begin at 10:00am. School ends at 2:50pm sharp. 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575. 

 
Kind Regards 
  

 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
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